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From: Theresa Bastian 
Sent: Sunday, October 3, 2021 11:26 AM
To: HPD ICRC Commissioners
Subject: Concern about proposed D8 boundaries

*** External Email - Exercise Caution ***  

Dear  Independent Citizens Redistricting Commission, 
I write to express my disagreement with the proposed boundary for District 8 in the proposed city council 
district map. I do not believe that stretching the boundary of D8 to include the neighborhoods in a thin 
sliver north of the cities of Rollingwood and West Lake Hills is appropriate. This does not make sense 
given the charter to encourage geographic compactness in the redrawing of the districts. I am a real 
estate broker and as such I spend time in many areas of our city. The communities in SW Austin are very 
different from those who live in these areas north of Rollingwood and West Lake Hills. I reside in far 
Southwest Austin and I urge you to reconsider moving precincts 212, 221, 307, 318 and 338 from D10 to 
D8. 
  
Sincerely, 
  
Theresa Bastian 

 

 

 

Let's Chat! Click here to schedule some time with me. 
CAUTION: This email was received at the City of Austin, from an EXTERNAL source. Please use caution when 
clicking links or opening attachments. If you believe this to be a malicious and/or phishing email, please forward 

this email to cybersecurity@austintexas.gov.  
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